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Coronavirus COVID-19: Update about impact of Coronavirus on Insud Pharma

products

Insud Pharma is focused on providing accessible, effective and high-quality treatments, developing
better solutions and improving the health of millions of people all over the world.

In response to your request, we would like to update you proactively on the potential impact of

coronavirus disease (COVID-19) on medicines supplied in the market.

Insud Pharma is monitoring the situation and is in contact with all its manufacturers. Global cross

functional committee is working to monitor the situation closely and anticipate any potential impact
in the delivery of medicines to the market.

This global committee is evaluating supply chain situation and key raw material stock levels weekly.

If any potential risk of shortage in any of our products is identified, Insud Pharma will communicate it

to the pertinent health agency and/or partner proactively and immediately.

Currently, Insud Pharma has evaluated its stocks and no shortage risk has been identified. Our sites

are building up inventory levels for key raw materials in advance in order to avoid any impact in our

manufacturing activities.

Yours sincerely,
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